
 

 

15th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
YEAR 7 SUMMER SCHOOL: WEEKS COMMENCING 25TH JULY AND 1ST AUGUST 2022 

 
As part of getting to know our students and supporting their transition to secondary school we will be 
hosting a Summer School free of charge.   It is hoped that your child will attend.   Students who attend 
Summer School will have the opportunity to familiarise themselves with the school building, develop 
friendships before the beginning of the school term as well engage in a range of fun activities and trips. 
Lunch will also be provided at no cost. 
  
Where:  Cardinal Pole Catholic School, 205 Morning Lane, E9 6LG. 

  
When:  Week 1: Monday 25th July 2022 – Friday 29th 2022 
 Week 2: Monday 1st August 2022 – Friday 5th August 2022 
 
Please use this link to book week 1 or week 2. Students can only take part in one week.   
 
Time: 9.00am – 2.00pm  
 
Dress  
Code:  Students should wear comfortable attire that suits PE activities but which is appropriate for 

school. Students found to be in clothes unsuitable for school may be sent home.  
 

We feel that this is a wonderful opportunity for your child to get a head start at Cardinal Pole Catholic 
School and relieve some of the anxiety which often comes with beginning secondary school. Our teachers 
are working hard to plan challenging and fun activities and giving up some of their own holiday to provide 
this for our students. Please complete the form linked above to confirm your place on the Summer School 
before the deadline Monday 27th June 2022.  
 
We look forward to welcoming your child this summer where they will work towards the best possible 
beginning for their time at Cardinal Pole Catholic School and inspire them to the best of future success. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr L Tavares 
Assistant Headteacher  

https://forms.office.com/r/wQzt9kyFGY

